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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Final Week:  
Christmas Jumpers 
 
Tuesday 19th December 
Infant Christmas Dinner 
 
Thursday 21st December 
Junior Christmas Dinner 
 
Friday 22nd December 
Carol Concert 10am (Y3 parents) 
Last day of term—normal finish time 3.15pm 
 
Monday 8th January 
Inset day 
 
Tuesday 9th January 
First day of term 
 —————————————————————- 

Safeguarding & Policies 
 
Did you know there’s a page on our website   
dedicated to our policies? 
 
These are all written following guidelines but of 
course tailored to us here at King’s Stanley. 
 
Please find links below to 3 important             
safeguarding policies. 
 
Child Protection & Safeguarding Policy 
https://www.kingsstanleyprimaryschool.co.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2023/11/safeguarding-and-child-
protection-policy.pdf 
 
Behaviour Policy 
https://www.kingsstanleyprimaryschool.co.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2023/09/Relational-Policy-2023-
2.pdf 
 
Wellbeing Policy 
https://www.kingsstanleyprimaryschool.co.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2023/11/KSPS-Wellbeing-
Curriculum-inc-RSHE-Policy-March-2023-1.pdf 



PTFA Christmas Fair 
 
Wow! What an incredible event that was. It      
definitely got us feeling festive and we hope it 
brought some Christmas cheer your way too! 
 
The PTFA have confirmed that thanks to your 
incredible support, the fair raised an                
outstanding and this deserves a drum roll …….  
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to everyone who contributed, whether 
it was attending, helping or agreeing to be a 
snowball target!!   
 
PTFA events are now done until 2024, Merry 

Bethlehem Bake Off 
 
What a fantastic performance from our KS1    
children (and teachers) for this years nativity. 
 
The children have limited time to learn the songs 
and any actions.  
 
Our Y2 class were fantastic leaders and there are    
definitely some  budding  performers among our 
infants! Well done and thank you to everyone  


